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Dear Dr. Osler,

I have been sick in bed for a day or two and am too shaky to
write personally. '

I am much obliged to you for your kind note and glad you value
and appreciate the collbction of Jenner pamphlets I sent you. They
were given to my father by Mr. George Foy, of Dublin, Ireland. T
think I can guarantee their genuineness.

. With kindest regards, believe me,
Very truly yours,
. Stuart McGuire, 2 WeOau,

Per G. secty.
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